
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/9/2017 4:57:27 PM
Subject: RE: Aging Issues Webinar

Was this sent on a BCC? If so didn’t they ask for the presentation documents, are those being posted or should they 
be sent to the participants.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 3:58 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Aging Issues Webinar
 
​Thank you so much for participating in the Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging (LGOA) webinar. We hope 
that it was informative. The video will be posted on the LGOA website for future reference-https://aging.sc.
gov/​. We hope to offer future presentations, and we'd appreciate your feedback and suggestions. Please let us 
know what other topics or information might be helpful, and we'll try to get them scheduled soon. Thank you 
again
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
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